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NSW Department of Planning and Environment 

 

26 August 2022 

Subject: Wentworthville Northside West Clinic Extension (SSD-17899480) Response to 
Submissions (RTS) 

Dear Ms Berzins 

I refer to your request for advice sent on 26 August 2022 to the Department of Planning and 
Environment (DPE) Water about the above matter. 

The project involves the construction of a four-storey extension to Wentworthville Northside 
West Clinic, and a new car park as well as internal and external alterations to the existing 
building. 

The RTS has been reviewed by DPE Water and all requirements have been adequately 
addressed by the proponent, therefore DPE Water has no further comments. 

Should you have any further queries in relation to this submission please do not hesitate to 
contact DPE Water Assessments at  or the following 
coordinating officer within DPE Water: 

Alistair Drew, Project Officer 

E:  

Ph:  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Liz Rogers  

Manager, Assessments, Knowledge Division 

Department of Planning and Environment: Water 




